
 
 

 
Village of Ilion Light Dept. 

Municipal Building 
49 Morgan Street 
Ilion, N.Y. 13357  

 
 

09/28/23 
 

Secretary Michelle L. Phillips  
New York State Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Purchase Power Statement No.147 effective 10/03/23 is hereby filed with the New York 
State Public Service Commission pursuant to the provisions of the Village’s tariff. This was 
inadvertently not filed for September and reflect the rates billed to the customers for September.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Mari Jo Rice      

 Received: 09/28/2023 


